
Photo and Film Policy  
German Saturday School Bristol 

 

 
 
From time to time, we publish photos and videos taken of students in lessons or during events at the German 
Saturday School Bristol.  
 
Our photographer takes photos during events such as carnival or Christmas. If you wish for your child not 
to appear on any photo which might be published on social media, in print media or in our communications, 
this has to be communicated with the photographer on the day. If for any reason you don’t like a photograph 
or video on social media where your child appears, please inform any committee member and we will 
immediately remove the picture or blur the child’s face.  
 
During the enrolment process, parents are asked to give or withdraw consent for teachers to take 
photographs during lessons and for those photographs to be published on social media, in print media or in 
our communications.  
 
Teachers and assistants will only take photographs of children if parents have given consent.  
 
Parents (for children under the age of 16) and students can give or withdraw consent for media appearance at 
any time.  
 
We never publish student names in connection with photos and video material without having received explicit 
consent from parents/students. 
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